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BAC has liaised with AsA on its latest proposal for the CUP, noting continued confusion from the 
sector over the long-term strategic objectives for the CUP, the scope of the program, and future 
pricing arrangements for the sector. BAC has requested specific confirmation from AsA on how 
it seeks to structure the costs of ARFF activities, including the apportionment of costs between 
AsA, airlines and airports. If changes to recovery levels are to occur, BAC and AsA will need to 
agree to the full scope and cost change transparently and be able to communicate this to airline 
customers to show that there is no net increase, or ideally a net decrease in cost of service 
provision (noting the possibility of overlaps in cost recovery for the same service). BAC has also 
conveyed the importance of proposed changes to ARFF services being fully reflected in AsA's 
Pricing Proposal. In reviewing AsA's current Pricing Proposal, these aspects are not clear, 
therefore continue to present commercial and operational risks to the sector. 

We would encourage the ACCC to consider the above issues in its assessment of AsA's Pricing 
Proposal, noting that BAC remains committed to working constructively with AsA to ensure its 
services are delivered in a safe, efficient and cost-effective manner. 

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact Ms Melissa Hill (General Counsel) 
on . Ms Hill will be pleased would be pleased to 
assist. 

Yours sincerely, 

Warren Briggs 
Chief Financial Officer 

CC: Thithi Nguyentran 
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